
 

 
 

 

November 2022 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

We are already two weeks into Term 2 and what a busy term this is, with GCSE Awards Evening, 

Sports Awards Evening and the Christmas Concert to name but a few events that are due to take 

place.  

We have had two very successful Parents’ Evenings for Year 10 and Year 11, that have been held in 

school. We are delighted that face-to-face appointments are taking place again and it is lovely to see 

so many people back in school.  Year 9 Parents’ Evening is due to take place on Tuesday 29th 

November 2022 and Year 8 Parents’ Evening on Thursday 8th December 2022, we look forward to 

welcoming you into school then. 

FRIENDS OF KINGSHILL SCHOOL  

A reminder that Friends of Kingshill School will be holding a second-hand uniform sale this Thursday 

17th November 2022, from 3.15pm – 4.15pm in the dining room. Both cash and card are accepted. We 

have many good quality items for sale, at reasonable prices, especially school jumpers as the weather 

gets colder.  

On the same day, the Friends will also be holding an Open Meeting, from 6.30pm – 7.30pm. This will 

be an introduction to parents/carers about the Friends, to understand more about what they do and 

how they help support the school. Nibbles and drinks will be provided. Getting involved in Friends is a 

great way to help raise funds for the school community, as well as getting to know other parents. 

Further details will be sent out via ParentMail and on the Friends Facebook page https://en-

gb.facebook.com/FKSCirencester/  

CHILDREN IN NEED 2022 

Children in Need is being held this Friday 18th November 2022. We will be holding a cake sale, as well 

as other fun activities for pupils to take part in. Please look out for the notices around school for more 

information.  

YEAR 11 MOCK EXAMINATIONS 

Mock examinations are a good way for pupils to prepare for their actual examinations that are due to 

take place in the summer. I would like to wish our Year 11 pupils’ good luck with their mock 

examinations, that are due to start on Monday 28th November 2022. I know they have been working 

hard for them.  
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Oral mocks for Modern Foreign Languages took place last week, I know pupils worked very hard 

revising for them.  

GCSE AWARDS EVENING 

We are looking forward to welcoming last years’ Year 11 cohort back to school for the GCSE Awards 

Evening on Thursday 24th November 2022. This will be the first time in 3 years that we have held the 

event in school and we are looking forward to seeing them and their parents/carers for an evening of 

celebration.  

As ever, thank you for your support and cooperation in helping school to run as smoothly as possible, 

it is much appreciated.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss C.S. Oates 
Headteacher 


